
  

Date: 2nd August 2010 

To whom it may concern:  
Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding REACH regulations.  
I can confirm that the products Jones Nuttall Ltd. supply to you are termed 
“Articles” – (with no intended substance release under normal operating 
circumstances) and are therefore exempt from registration under REACH 
guidelines.  
We would like to take this opportunity to also assure you that Jones Nuttall Ltd. 
are aware of this regulation and its associated implications and are fully 
committed to meeting our legal obligations under it.  
We continue to work with our suppliers to ensure we understand their intent 
concerning pre-registration and their intention to ensure compliance within their 
own business and respective supply chain.  
However, as the regulations are complex and REACH is still in its infancy we are as 
yet unable to fully assess the impact of REACH on specific products. Therefore, 
we are regrettably not yet in a position to provide detailed answers to your 
questions or complete any detailed questionnaires.  
If you have any questions regarding this response or Jones Nuttall’s approach to 
REACH, please feel free to contact me to discuss further.  

Kind regards,  

Mary Dillon 

Commercial Manager.  
Email: mary.dillon@jonesnuttall.co.uk 

 


